
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 
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Business Spotlight: 

Ashton Chamber of Commerce monthly meeting will be this 

Thursday, January 21 at noon at the Chamber office. 

Lunch will be provided by Ashton Sunrise. 

Our Soup Challenge will be during the American Dog 

Derby once again. So all you wonderful cooks get those 

recipes out and be ready to compete Friday, February 

19, 2016 with your best soup recipe! Registration is $5/

soup and you must have an Ashton Business sponsor. 

Please register at Stronks & Sons by February 17th. Win-

ners will receive a cash prize of 1st-$75; 2nd-$50; 3rd-$25. 

Questions call Sara@ 652-0134 or Rachel@ 652-0144. 

Check out the new curtains!  
Recently, the Ashton Community 
Center has received new curtains 
in the gym. Thank you to the 
Idaho Community Foundation, 
Ashton Community Foundation, 
and the Fremont County Library 
District for this much needed  
upgrade. They are really nice! 

Eighteen years ago Doug and Charlotte Hillam had the 
opportunity to stop farming and start new endeavors. 
So in 1998, they, along with Terry Martindale (hence 
the H & M) got together in a partnership and bought 
the business from Weldon Reynolds, since he was ven-
turing on to new endeavors himself. Well, after a few 
years, Terry found something else he enjoyed more, so 
now Doug runs the business solely with the help of his 
right hand lady, his daughter Eileen Sessions. That’s 
right, Charlotte is Doug’s sweetheart, but within the 
business his daughter “is his everything” as Doug would 
put it. “H & M now stands for Her & Me”, Doug says.  
They specialize with anything to do with excavation, 
including: sewer systems, roads, hauling gravel, snow 
removal (this is handy to know with all of the snow 
lately), cleaning out ditches for canal companies, dig-
ging for foundations for new homes, and the list goes 
on!  
So if you see Doug going down Main Street in a back-
hoe or a dump truck you can bet he is on his way to 
another job, or if you see him in his trusty ol’ blue 
Toyota you can bet to find Eileen in the passenger seat, 
as father and daughter are off to another adventure! 
Give them a call for all your excavation needs or possi-
bly snow removal needs for this winter 
season. You can leave a message at the 
Hillam residence @ 652-3605 or call 
Doug’s cell phone @ 351-1032 

Plans are under-

way for the 99th 

annual American 

Dog Derby! During 

the two days of the 

American Dog Derby booths are invited to line our streets. To 

register your booth please call Rachel Hatton @ 652-0144. The 

cost is $10/booth each day. If you wish to sell food, you may 

need to check with District 7 about what type of food certificate 

you may need. Also, those collectible American Dog Derby 

buttons are available to buy now! They are $3/button or $5 for 2 

buttons.  

The American Dog Derby committee is committed to bringing 

the excitement to our community. Now we need the community 

to support us through donations and volunteers to help the tradi-

tion continue on to the 100th celebration! If you have any ques-

tions or need more information, please call John Scafe @ 208-

360-0988 or Kathy Scafe @ 208-681-0266. 

Mark your calendars for February 19-20 to join us for the 

excitement this winter for the entire family and  

“Let the Dogs Run!” 

Our Unit President, Wanda Tracy, will be contacting 

the Junior class at the High School within the upcom-

ing month to encourage them to apply to participate in Girls 

State. Girls State offers training in the practical processes of 

self government and good citizenship as practiced in a democ-

ratic society. Each summer, approximately 20,000 enthusiastic 

young women participate in Girls Sate sessions across the na-

tion. We’re hoping to send some young women from NFHS! 
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Located in the front of the Chocolate Moose is a full 

service Floral & Gift Shop and a Greenhouse! 
Specializing in flowers for funerals, weddings, 

dances, and everyday special occasions. Owner 

Rebecca Siddoway is excited to extend her busi-

ness from Teton to Ashton and serve our commu-

nity with her talented green thumb! She also deliv-
ers your order for special occasions like birthdays, anniversaries, funerals, or just think-

ing about you.. Give her a call at 652-5000 !            
www.foreverbloomingflowers.com 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Please help keep driveways clear for plowing. 

Thank you!  

Jan. 21—Chamber of Commerce Monthly Mtg. 
Jan. 21—School Board Mtg. @ 7pm@District office 
Jan. 27—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

 
 

**The next newsletter will come out on Feb. 2nd.  
Please have information to the Chamber by the Satur-

day before. Thank you! 

Community Calendar 

Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

We encourage all to continually support our 

Ashton Businesses!! 

Fire, Water and Mold Cleanup. 
Roofing, decking, siding and re-
pairs. 
Residential and Commercial 
Cleaning. 
24/7 availability and fast re-
sponse times. Let the Profession-

als Handle Your Disaster right here in ASHTON!  
 

Call: 360-1238 for your restoration needs! 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
 

Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  
 

Mon.-Thurs. 11am-8pm 
Fri.-Sat. 9am-9pm 

 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
 

Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

GO HUSKIES!! 

With a new little one in the 

family, we have decided to 

close until further notice. How-

ever, we are still available  for 

private parties and catering 

for groups of 10 or more. Any 

unclaimed free breakfasts will be honored when we re-

open. Thank you for your understanding and continued 

support. We look forward to seeing you soon! For to go 

orders or catering please contact Ryan at 313-0851. 

http://www.foreverbloomingflowers.com

